
 
 

 
 

Freshfield Lending Library 
                                                                                                                
 

 12.05.2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are currently in the process of setting up ‘Freshfield’s Lending 
Library’ to further support our children’s love of reading. 
 
The library will be open at the beginning and end of the nursery day 
for parents to choose a book with their child. This can then be taken 
home and returned the following week. 
 
If you have any books that are in good condition that you no longer 
use, we would be very grateful for your donations. 
 
We plan to have our library up and running week beginning 12th June 
2023. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Freshfield Nursery Team 

 
(Please scan the QR code to see more helpful tips and 
information about reading with your child.)  
 
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/tips-
and-advice/reading-tips/ 

 
 


